Since Sister Francetta was leaving, we were looking forward to meeting our new Principal.

Seventh Grade

Seventh grade started out fine, as we met a good-humored teacher named Sister Roy. Our year was filled with events, such as, the Book Fair, visiting the Capitol, and belonging to the Dominic Savio Club. Our new principal, Sister Wenceslaus was a very nice person who let us go along to the Capitol with them.

Our new members were Linda Felker, Mike Neiss and Marilyn Streeter and Jeff Rice. Our friends that left us were Michelle Fallon, Steve Frahm, and Steve Frick.

Eighth Grade

Having lost our principal, Sister Wenceslaus, we were met at the door by a new principal, Sister Ruth Ann. She was tall, with a good sence of humor, even though she got mad at us a few times. With the end of the year coming, we know we will all miss her, because she was so nice to us.

The year was filled with many things, such as going to the Symphony, and the Armory, and many sales to raise money for this book.

Our new friends were Tom Corbett, Richard Plaisted, Tom Newell, Scott McKenzie and Cherie Reid. Leaving us was Jim Milbauer, who moved in the middle of the year.

